
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 24th April 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff 

Welcome back to a very unusual start of term! Usually as I type the newsletter, I am getting 

ready for assembly and can hear the sounds of learning coming from nearby classrooms. Today, 

we have far fewer students and staff in school, so the sounds of learning are more remote – 

although those students here onsite are doing their best to keep us entertained!  

 

There have been several emails from me over the past couple of weeks and I know how easy it 

is to miss information so I thought that I would take this opportunity to reiterate some of the 

key points from the communication so far this term. 

 

The first piece of information is that the School is open, although the majority of students are 

being supported through the Learning from Home Programme. We are setting work through 

School email accounts and also in Microsoft Teams. Should any student not be able to log into 

these applications, please contact Mrs Yar on syar@centreacademy.co.uk  

 

We have minimal staff onsite but we are manning the School Office from 9:30am to 1:30pm, 

please call if you have any questions or 

concerns. Should we not answer, please leave a 

message and we will get back to you. Likewise, 

should you wish to contact the School please 

use the LondonSchool@centreacademy.co.uk 

email address as this is being monitored daily.  

 

We find ourselves in an unprecedented situation 

and we know that it will be a difficult and 

stressful time for students and families. Please 

keep in contact with your child’s mentor to let us 

know how you are doing and what additional 

support would be helpful. 

 

Wishing you all a safe and healthy weekend. 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Falcon 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard 

work over the week. 

 

 

 

Should there be any changes to term dates we 

will information you as soon as possible. 
 

 

Monday 25th – 29th May 2020: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 3rd July 2020: 

End of Term 

Upcoming Dates 
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